[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello!!  Welcome to third grade!  My name is Ms. Britton and I am so excited that you are in my classroom this year.  We will learn so many new things during the year, and have fun as we learn.  
	I attended Wallace State Community College where I got an Associates Degree in Science. After graduating from WSCC I transferred to Athens State University where I got a Bachelors degree in Elementary Education and a minor in Technology. I enjoy sports, especially, football and baseball.  I love to read and learn new things!  I will share with you the books that I have read this summer during the first week of school.  You will have the opportunity to share your summer reading, too!
	In our classroom this year, we will have daily class meetings.  In these meetings, we will greet each other and share what’s happening in our lives.  We will also help others find solutions to problems that they may be having during the school day.  We will be having lots of talks about what we are learning and how we can apply the learning in our daily life.  We will become better thinkers as we learn every day.  Our goal is to become lifelong learners and readers!!
	Open house will be August 11th from 4 to 6 P.M. You can bring your supplies, (I’ve included a supply list with this letter), that night.  We will take time and organize them the first day of school.  I can’t wait to meet you!  
	Enjoy the last few weeks of your summer!  I can’t wait to hear about all the books that you have read this summer!!!
							Sincerely,	
							Meaghan Britton
			 
